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Residents encouraged to use self-service DMV kiosks 
 

LĪHU‘E – County officials are reminding residents to take advantage of the self-service DMV 

kiosks at Līhu‘e, Kap‘aa, and Princeville.   

DMV kiosks are located at Safeways in Kapa‘a and Līhu‘e, and Foodland in Princeville.  

The county’s self-service DMV kiosk allows customers to pay for their motor vehicle 

registrations via a touchscreen by entering their license plate number or scanning the bar code of their 

motor vehicle renewal form. Vehicles must have valid safety checks to use the kiosk. 

Customers may only use debit or credit cards for transactions and incur a $4 service fee and a 

2.5% debit and credit card fee. Once a transaction is made, the kiosk will print out the vehicle 

registration and license plate tabs instantly. 

For more information on the Department of Motor Vehicles, please visit 

https://www.kauai.gov/DMV.   
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